
1/2021: Council Tax information letter
– 13 January 2021

The letter highlights the second report from the National Implementation
Advisor for Care Leavers, which brings together some of the work being
carried out by authorities to support care leavers. This includes the powers
available to authorities to offer discretionary council tax reductions to
young people leaving care.
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